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Mike Willis,

I wanted to take a moment to thank you for your generous donation to San Jacinto College Police
Department. We are thrilled to receive the trauma kits and to have the U.S. Deputy Sheriff’s Association
support.

Through your donation we will be issuing one trauma kit to each of our patrol officers. Your
organization truly makes the difference for us, and we are extremely grateful!

Respectiully,

Voot MM

Marisol Gamboa
Administrative Police Lieutenant
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